
Holt High School Band Boosters 

March 12, 2024: 6:15 pm | Meeting called to order by Kristy Cross 

In Attendance 

Executive Board Members:  Kristy Cross, President 

Jason Tippett, Treasurer 

MariaRosa Palmer, Secretary 

Shawna Hicks, Uniform Committee Chair 

Dawn Carmody, Volunteer Committee Chair 

 

Guests:   Julie Jackson 

    Angie Hernandez 

     

     

Update 

Treasurer Report 

 

Jason Tippett reported that the only activity was the transfer of $3,000 for first payment on the Director’s tower.  

He also noted that check for the solo and ensemble from November cleared. There is only one outstanding check 

and he will contact Dan Harry.  

 

Kristy Cross thanked Ted Palmer for taking the lead on the Director’s tower. 

 

Secretary Report 

 

No report. 

 

Uniform Report 

 

No report. 

 

Old Picture Update: Shawna is waiting for maintenance and basketball season to finish so they can work on the 

wood and brackets to hang the photos.  

 

Volunteer Update 

 

Band Festival – Kristy Cross thanked all the volunteers and students for their work at the festival. 
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Band Director Report 

 

Mr. Emerson shared a positive report from the judges regarding Band Festival. The judges were impressed with 

the set up at Holt and they also gave excellent feedback about the parent and student volunteers. 

 

Mr. Emerson reported that one of the biggest expenses for the boosters is the awards for graduating seniors. He 

shared that his current vendor is using a new manufacturer. In doing so, the prices are much cheaper and they 

now have on-line payments. 

 

Spaghetti Dinner 

 

It was reported that 408 presale tickets were sold, which is down from last year. 

 

50/50 Raffle: Kristy and MariaRosa to make signs. John Lindley and Ted Palmer will sell tickets. Tickets will also 

be sold at the volunteer check-in table.  

 

Shawna Hicks reported Iron Wood Links has offered to donate a couple of packages to auction at the Spaghetti 

Dinner. 

 

MariaRosa Palmer shared a mockup of the centerpieces. She indicated that the frames were donated by Beatriz 

Juarez and the Palmers have donated the printing of photographs. 

 

Dawn Carmody asked Kristy and Mr. Emerson to share the volunteer sign up list again since we still needed 

volunteers. 

 

Mr. Emerson reported that Leslie Whittaker donated to the Holt Band. Mrs. Whittaker stated that she is happy 

to donate to the arts and that Mr. Emerson made an impact on her daughter and every band student at Holt. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Pre-Festival Concert: February 15, 2024 

Band Festival: February 29 and March 1, 2024 

Band Booster Mtg: March 12, 2024 

Band Aid Dinner and Concert: March 19, 2024 

 

Next Meeting 

April 9, 2024 


